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36 percent. The total system headcount increased 8.3 percent and the number of 
underrepresented students increased dramatically in fall 2009.  

 
 The diversity campaign has won several awards. In addition, diversity career professionals 

requested the Minnesota State Colleges and Universities to present the initiative to a National 
Association of Diversity Officers in Higher Education Webinar. 

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:08 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Candi Walz, Recorder 


